Snow and School Closure

Dear Parents,

As you will be aware, the weather forecast is suggesting that we may have lower than usual
temperatures and snow over the next few days. This may mean school closures.

The decision to close the school is never taken lightly, the intention is to remain open
whenever possible. If necessary, Mr Ecott (Chair of Governors) and | will make the decision
to close the school as early as possible, ideally by 6pm the day before, but that may not
always be possible.

The following factors are taken into consideration when deciding to close the school:-

o Safety of children coming to school

e School bus service not running

o Condition of the roads - particularly School Lane, Upper Church Street
e How many staff are able to get to school safely.

e Deteriorating weather conditions during the day

e Closure of other local schools

e Provision of Infant hot lunches.

We will notify you of closure via the following means. Please check Mix 96 and the school
website first, as these are updated immediately.

e School website
e Mix 96
e Bucks County Council

If the school is open on a snowy day please check your parent mails as there have been
occasions when we have had to close the school early due to deteriorating weather
conditions.

Yours

Mrs K Price



